
96.11.08

Enviro Way
DETERGENT MANUFACTURING INC.

CONTACT
INSECT SPRAY

READY TO USE

PRESSURIZED SPRAY

Product #1201

COMMERCIAL

A CONCENTRATED INSECTICIDE FOR USE IN HOSPITALS, FOOD
PROCESSING PLANTS, RESTAURANTS, HOTELS AND OTHER COMMERCIAL
AND INDUSTRIAL BUILDINGS TO KILL FLYING AND CRAWLING INSECTS

SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING

GUARANTEE:
PYRETHRINS                     0.50%
PIPERONYL BUTOXIDE             4.00%

REGISTRATION NO. 24361
PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

NET CONTENTS 482 GRAMS

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

CAUTION    EXPLOSIVE

MANUFACTURED EXCLUSIVELY FOR:

ENVIROWAY DETERGENT MANUFACTURING INC.
Saskatoon, Sask.  S7L 6A7

DIRECTIONS:  Hold can upright while spraying.



FLYING INSECTS - Flies, Mosquitoes, Gnats, and Flying Moths: 
Close doors and windows.  Apply a 6-10 second burst per 30 m3

of space.  Prevent persons and animals from entering area
before using as a space spray.  Direct mist upwards in
sweeping motion to all parts of the room, especially windows
and other light sources.  Also direct mist into areas where
insects are present.  Insects must be contacted to be killed.
 Keep spray at least 1 m from fabrics and furniture.  Keep
doors and windows closed for 15 minutes after each treatment.
 Ensure proper ventilation after sealed areas have been
treated and clean up dead insects.  Spray only when
temperature is under 32'C.

CRAWLING INSECTS - Cockroaches, Spiders, Crickets, Ants,
Carpet Beetles, Centipedes, and Silverfish:  Spray hiding
places such as baseboards, moist areas, openings around sinks,
drain and pipes, behind cabinets and storage areas.  Spray ant
trails, around door sills, window frames, or in ant nests. 
Insects must be hit with spray to be killed.

FLEAS -  Spray infested areas such as the pet's bed and
resting quarters, nearby cracks and crevices, along
baseboards, window and door frames, and localized areas of
floor and floor covering where these pests may be present. 
Remove old bedding and replace with fresh, clean bedding after
treatment.  Insects must be contacted to be killed.  DO NOT
TREAT PETS WITH THIS PRODUCT.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not remain in
treated areas.  Ensure proper ventilation after sealed areas
have been treated.  Remove or cover all exposed foods and
cooking utensils before spraying.  (Any treated surfaces that
may contact food or feed products should be washed thoroughly
with potable water after spraying and before re-use).  Avoid
contact with skin and eyes.  Wash after using.  CONTENTS UNDER
PRESSURE.  Do not place in hot water or near radiators , stove
or other sources of heat.  Do not puncture or incinerate can
or store at temperatures over 50 'C.  Do not spray into or
near any open flame.  In hospitals, do not use in nurseries or
rooms where infants, ill or aged people are confined.

In food processing plants and food service establishments,
apply only when plant is NOT in operation.  Remove all food
before treatment.  Cover all food processing surfaces and
thoroughly clean with potable water before resuming.

Not for use on humans.  Avoid inhalation of spray.



FIRST AID:  If sprayed in eyes or on skin, flush with clean
water.  If irritation persists, obtain medical attention.  If
accidentally swallowed, obtain medical attention or contact a
poison control centre at once.

DISPOSAL:  When container is empty, press valve to release all
remaining pressure.  Dispose of empty container in accordance
with Provincial requirements.  For information on the disposal
of unused, unwanted product and the cleanup of spills, contact
the Provincial Regulatory Agency or the Manufacturer.

NOTICE TO USER:  This control product is to be used only in
accordance with the directions on this label.  It is an
offence under the Pest Control Products Act to use a control
product under unsafe conditions.

LIMITATIONS OF WARRANTY:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited
to the terms set out on the label and subject thereto.  The
buyer assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the
use or handling of this product and accepts the product on
that condition.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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